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In October 2019, the CERN Council officially launched the process of updating the European 

Strategy for Particle Physics (EPPSU) to be completed by May 2020. The EPPSU, a 

community driven bottom-up approach, is meant to provide a clear prioritisation of European 

ambitions in advancing the particle physics science. It is supposed to take into account the 

worldwide particle physics landscape and developments in related fields, and to propose a 

program that maximises the scientific returns. In my presentation, I will discuss to which point 

the previous strategy recommendations brought us and the steps envisaged to converge on 

the next strategy update to guide the direction of the field to the mid-2020s and beyond. 

 
 

                                                                                                                          

• Coffee, tea and cookies will be served at 16:30h 

 

• After the colloquium there is a chance for private discussions with the speaker over  

  drinks and pretzels 
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